CORPORATION

DATE: December 2021
TO: Our Valued Customer
RE: C-TPAT Inquiry

MNP has received your request with regards to the “Customer Trade Partnership
Against Terrorism” (C-TPAT). We have reviewed the C-TPAT requirements and
have made a business decision not to pursue C-TPAT certification at this time.

MNP commits itself to meeting the security requirements appropriate to our
business practices and has in place specific security procedures as they relate to
the safe control of shipments to our customers. These procedures are
continuously monitored for any necessary changes.

Paula Tognetti Louis Vasilevski
Vice President Sales Vice President
Manufacturing & Distribution
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